State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

3550 Mormon Coulee Road
WISCONSIN State Office Building
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES La Crosse, WI 54601

TELEPHONE 608-785-9000
George E. Meyer TELEFAX 608-785-9990

Secretary

June 7, 1995 File Ref: LUST ID #1135.WD
La Crosse County

Mr. Don Mac Feely
Laidlaw Transit

7501 South Quincy, Suite L
Willowbrook, IL 60521

SUBJECT: Case Closure for Laidlaw Transit Site, 2321 Commerce Street,
La Crosse, Wisconsin _

Dear Mr. Mac Feely:

On October 29, 1993, the Department of Natural Resources provided a notice to you that the
degree and extent of gasoline and diesel contamination at the above-named site was required
to be investigated and remediated. We have since been informed that the required
investigation and remediation has been accomplished.

On May 26, 1995, the above-named site was reviewed by the Western District Closeout
Committee for a determination as to whether or not the case qualified for close out under ch.

NR 726, Wis. Adm. Code.

Based on the investigative and remedial documentation provided to the Department, it
appears that the gaasoline and diesel contamination at the above-named site has been
remediated in compliance with the requirements of chs. NR 700 to 724, Wis. Adm. Code.
Therefore, the Department considers the case "closed," having determined that no further
action is necessary at the site at this time. However, the case may be reopened pursuant to
s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional information regarding site conditions indicates
that contamination on or from the site poses a threat to public health, safety or welfare or the

environment.
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Thank you for your efforts to cleanup Wisconsin’s environment. If you should have any
questions regarding this letter please contact me at (608) 789-7872.

Sincerely,

D W, froadidor

David M. Bradshaw
Waste Management Specialist

cc: Bill Evans - WD
Philip R. Brochocki - Foth & Van Dyke



